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ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC2/WG 3 N 417

Dear Ms. Kimura,

Please accept this email transmission as official notification of the
U.S. comments on SC 2 N 2884, Request for comments on the Application
for Registration No. 200, Uralic Supplementary Cyrillic set.

The U.S. comments are as follows:

The U.S. is recommending against the registration of the Uralic
Supplementary Cyrillic Set (No 200), as it contains 11 characters not

part of ISO/IEC 10646, and not even considered in any Amendment as of
today. A good use of the process would be to request addition of these
characters in the Universal Multiple-Octet Coded Character Set (UCS)
specified by ISO/IEC 10646 before being registered.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
Regards,

Matthew Deane
For the US P-member JTC 1/SC 2

Matthew Deane
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